
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Measurements were made on June 7, 2009, of the WOMC transmitter site 

to determine whether the site remains in compliance with the Commission’s rules 

pertaining to RF exposure when the new auxiliary antenna is in use.  A Narda 

SRM-3000 Selective Radiation Meter and 3-axis broadband dipole antenna (30 

mHz to 3 gHz.) were used.  The transmitter TPO was 20 kW providing for an 

ERP of 58 kW from the auxiliary antenna. 

The entire property within the outer fence was initially scanned.  Peak 

readings were less than 2% of the MPE for General Population at all areas with 

the exception of one location 10 meters due west of the tower and at one location 

at the north center of the station parking lot where whole body average 

measurements yielded 4% of MPE.   

The area outside of the property fence was also scanned out to an 

approximate radius of 170 meters.  No peak reading exceeded 4% of the MPE 

for General Population.  Therefore, no further analysis was made. 

Based on the above measurements, the proposed transmitting facilities 

will continue to comply with the FCC guidelines limiting human exposure to radio 

frequency energy when the auxiliary antenna is in use.  Accordingly, the 

proposed facility is categorically excluded by FCC Rules from having to consider 

the contributions of other stations at the site.     
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If work is done on the tower in an area where over exposure could occur, 

the Licensee in coordination with the other users will take necessary action to 

prevent the overexposure of workers on the tower including reducing the 

transmitting power or ceasing operation completely. 

 

 

Edwin L. Nass, Director of Spectrum Management 

CBS Broadcasting  


